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Sen. Stouffer Supporting Construction 
of New Medical Facility in Brunswick 

 
 

 

 

 

JEFFERSON CITY — Sen. Bill Stouffer, R-Napton, today announced he is supporting Grand River 

Medical Clinic’s efforts to procure funding for a new medical building in Brunswick. 

“I am 100-percent behind any effort to provide better health-care options for rural Missourians,” 

Stouffer said. “Grand River Medical Clinic offers excellent medical care to members of the 21st District, 

but a new facility is needed to ensure those in the area have the access to health care they need.”  

The Chariton County Community Foundation is working to raise $700,000 from local, state and 

federal sources. Funding would assist in the construction of the new health-care facility. 

“Chariton County volunteers have taken the lead in raising funds for this needed project, and I 

applaud the hard work they have already put forth,” Stouffer said. “I only hope that my support will help 

speed this project along to improve access to medical care.” 
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